


"This matter demonstrates how important it is for employers to be aware of every lawful 

entitlement they must pay their employees. Companies need to perform regular payroll checks 

and ensure that they are correctly classifying their employees. Any employer who needs help 

meeting their workplace obligations should contact the FWO for free advice," Ms Parker said. 

Under the EU, Wellways is also required to display workplace notices detailing its workplace law 

breaches, apologise to workers and provide the FWO with information about the new systems 

and processes it has implemented for ensuring compliance in future. 

Employers and employees can visit www.fairwork.gov.au or contact the Fair Work lnfoline on 13

13 94 for free workplace advice. A free interpreter service is available on 13 14 50.

Follow the Fair Work Ombudsman @fairwork gov au � or find us on 
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